
Idaho Conference of Seventh-day Adventists, Inc.  June 24, 2022 

The President’s Pen! 

 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs. Alma Margil has accepted the invitation of the Idaho Conference 

Board of Directors to serve as the volunteer Hispanic Women’s Ministries Coordinator. She will assume 

her new responsibilities on July 1, 2022. 

 

I believe Mrs. Margil will provide effective leadership for this important ministry of soul winning and 

nurture. Mrs. Margil loves Jesus, people, and Jesus’ church. Please join me in praying for her as she 

assumes this new role, that God will help us continue to move forward in mission and ministry. 

 

David Prest, Jr., president 

Jo-Ann Miller, administrative assistant 
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